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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
Available for Public Review 
Proposed Amendments to 

Guam’s Consolidated Plan 2005-2009 
 
 
The Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority (GHURA) announces that proposed 
amendments to Guam’s Consolidated Plan 2005-2009 are now available for public review 
and commentary. 
 
Guam’s Consolidated Plan is a 5-Year plan prioritizing areas to be addressed with funds 
available from the U.S. Dept. of Housing and Urban Development, Office of Community 
Planning and Development - Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), Home 
Investment Partnership Grant (HOME), and the Emergency Shelter Grant (ESG) for the 
period October 01, 2005 to September 30, 2010. 
 
Interested individuals may pick up a copy outlining the proposed amendments to the 
Consolidated Plan beginning at 8:00 a.m., Monday, December 17, 2007 at the GHURA 
Community Planning and Development (CPD) Office located at 414 W. Soledad Ave., 
GCIC Building Suite 306, Hagatña, Guam, or you may download the report from our 
website at www.ghura.org.  Comments should be submitted in writing to the GHURA 
CPD Office no later than 5:00 p.m., Tuesday, January 15, 2008. For more information, 
please contact Chief Planner Michael Dueñas at 475-1407. 
 
 

/S/ RONALD S. de GUZMAN 
Executive Director 
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       GHURA will make necessary arrangements for persons with disabilities. If you should require any  
       special accommodations, please contact the Section 504 Coordinator at 475-1407 or 472-3701 (TTY/TDD). 
      

 
 

 


